
From: dan ritt <d >  
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 3:54 PM 
To: Bertoline, Justin <Justin.Bertoline@ventura.org> 
Subject: Proposed Changes to the Pacific Rock Quarry Terms of Operation 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
In regards to the notice of changes to the Pacific Rock Quarry Terms of Operation, I would like 
to take this opportunity to share my comments. 
 
I have various concerns regarding the proposed changes as detailed below: 

o Increase in dust particles coming from the quarry expansion 
o Increase in noise pollution 
o chemicals released by the asphalt recycling facility 
o prevention of toxic particles released into the environment 
o mitigation of significant impacts 
o impact on property values 
o what is the timeline for completion to full operation? 

These are very real concerns that I would like to see addressed before any changes in 
operation. 
Please keep me posted on any developments of this project. 
 
Sincerely 
Daniel M.Ritt 

  
 
 

 
 




